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Dear Parents and Students,	

Welcome to third grade!  It’s certainly going to be a different kind of year!!  Are you ready?  We are so excited to be heading back to our school building even if it is just two days a week. Our whole staff at Bradford Woods is committed to making sure that our return to the classroom is safe, enjoyable, and productive!!  

We have lots (and we mean LOTS) of information, new technology, and new procedures to share with you, but we will just start out with a few tidbits of information for you about third grade!


First of all, we only have two sections of third grade for the first nine weeks.  How crazy is that?!  So Mrs. Tarchick will be your math teacher and Mrs. Harvey will be your ELA teacher during the first quarter grading period.  You will have your homeroom teacher for Science.  There will be no Social Studies the first nine weeks.

Next, let’s talk about school supplies.  Since you will be learning at home three days a week, it is probably a good idea to have a few supplies at home.  For your “at home” supply box, we suggest crayons, colored pencils, regular pencils, a glue stick, a pair of scissors, a highlighter, a set of watercolors, and an ultra-thin black sharpie.  Also, please keep one of your earbud sets at home.   

A few more things about supplies… While it is tempting to bring in several colors of dry erase markers, large packs of crayons, and extra personal items, please stick to the specific items on the list and make sure that they fit in your supply box!  Two additional items that we will allow you to keep at your desk this year are a water bottle (please make sure the lid is secure to avoid leaks and spills) and a small bottle of hand sanitizer.

There will be quite a bit of information available on each teacher’s Blackboard page.  Be on the lookout for a tutorial from the district to help guide you 

[image: ]through navigating this new platform for elementary students. One of the items we will each have available on our Blackboard page is a weekly bulletin. This will outline important information pertaining to the week such as upcoming tests, projects, activities, and various due dates.


During the first week of school, there will be activities for students to complete during their first two “at home” days.  Since the students may not understand how to access assignments yet on Blackboard, we will email parents with the list of activities and the necessary links to access them.  Look for this email a day or so before your child’s first “at home” day!

Parents, we will be sharing much more information with you during our virtual curriculum night on Sept. 17.  We hope to see you there.

Students, we are thrilled to be starting the school year and can’t wait to meet you! We are going to make this a GREAT year and one we will always remember!  See you soon!


Kindest regards,

Mrs. Amy Tarchick    3B                       &                  Mrs. Nielle Harvey 3A
atarchick@northallegheny.org                                       dharvey@northallegheny.org
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